
Additional Notice to Residents of 
 

Idaho  
 

Disclosure 
 
We will not release your identifiable prescription information to anyone other 
than you or your designee, unless requested by any of the following persons or 
entities:   

(a) the Board of Pharmacy, or its representatives, acting in their official 
capacity; 

(b) the practitioner, or the practitioner’s designee, who issued your 
prescription; 

(c) other licensed health care professionals who are responsible for the your 
care; 

(d) agents of the Department of Health and Welfare when acting in their 
official capacity with reference to issues related to the practice of 
pharmacy; 

(e) agents of any board whose practitioners have prescriptive authority, when 
the board is enforcing laws governing that practitioner; 

(f) an agency of government charged with the responsibility for providing 
medical care for you; 

(g) the federal Food and Drug Administration, for purposes relating to 
monitoring of adverse drug events in compliance with the requirements of 
federal law, rules or regulations adopted by the FDA; and 

(h) the authorized insurance benefit provider or health plan that provides your 
health care coverage or pharmacy benefits. 

 
  
 


